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Suite 2

PN1919 Penn van n
Washington, DC 20006-

Brian Hurh
Telephone: 202.973.4279
Facsimile: 202.973.4499

March 23, 2010

Public Utility Commission of Texas
1701 N. Congress Avenue
PO Box 13326
Austin, TX 78711-3326

ATTN: CENTRAL RECORDS

RE: ALEC, Inc., SPCOA 60803
PROJECT NO. 30238
PROJECT NO 3024

Dear Sir or Madam,

bdanhurh@dwt.com
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19.

ALEC, Inc. ("ALEC") respectfully requests that the Commission grant ALEC a waiver of
the Workforce Diversity and Historically Underutilized Business reporting requirements for
2009. ALEC has no employees in the State of Texas.

Enclosed is an original and eight copies of this letter (4 copies for each of the above-
captioned projects). I have also included an extra copy of this letter, please stamp this extra copy
and return it to me in the enclosed envelope.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the above number.

Sincerely,

DWT 12834966v1 0102461-000003

Brian J. Hurh

Counsel for ALEC, Inc.
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